
From: Marks, Jaclyn
Sent: 1/20/2012 4:56:31 PM

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Re: Getting connected via email

Thanks Laura, it was great seeing you and reconnecting. Hope to meet again soon.

Cheers,
Jaclyn

Sent from my Verizon Wireless Phone

---- Reply message-----
From: "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pge.com>
Date: Fri, Jan 20, 2012 4:46 pm
Subject: Getting connected via email
To: '"jm3@cpuc.ca.gov"' <jm3@cpuc.ca.gov>

Jaclyn

It was really fun to see you again last night, and I didn't want the day to end without connecting electronically.
I am so glad you are happy at the CPUC and obviously happy with your family. It's good to see, and lucky for the 
CPUC that you are there.

Hope to see you again before May, but if I don't, best wishes for the new baby!

Laura

SB GT&S 0020264

mailto:LRDD@pge.com
mailto:jm3@cpuc.ca.gov

